
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT  

            MONTHLY MEETING 

September 25, 2023 

 

Note: Before meeting the members worked on completing required paperwork for the Bureau of 

Labor Standards. 

 

Meeting called to order at 19:15, by Chief Steve Sanders. 

 

☒Steve Sanders  ☒Chris Harrington☒Keith Stackhouse ☒Steve McKenney  

☒Cheryl Stackhouse ☒Howard Burnell ☒Chad Nason   ☒Abby Decker  

☒Zach Caron  ☒Zach Franklin ☒Steve Thorne  ☐Kyle Estes 

☐Patrick Mazzillo  ☐Eric Flink  ☐Steve Moody  ☐Mike Willette 

☐Kevin Crawford  ☐Davey Crawford  

 

Minutes of regular August meeting were unavailable.  Will read August minutes at October 

meeting.   

Old Business 

• Info: Fire ordinance hearing tomorrow night at 6:00 PM. 

New Business 

• Info: We had an unscheduled Bureau of Labor Standards inspection. 

o We are required to provide medical evaluations, declination of hepatitis B vaccine 

and copies of driver’s licenses. 

o All training needs to be in accordance with documented curriculum. 

o Turnout gear is only good for 10 years.  Afterwards can only be used for training. 

o Inspection of SCBA was good and noted easy access to tools. 

o Plugins for trucks need to be GFI. 

o Driver training needs to be minimum EVOC or Class B.  Then signoff of 

individual on each piece of equipment they will drive.   

o Recommendation for new station. 

o We have 90 days for correction, then we will receive a bill. 

• Info: If we hire Safety Works every couple of years, then we would not see an inspection 

from BLS. 

• SOP: New run sheets are posted. 

• Training: Fire attack and hose advancement training, October 9th at 6:00. 

• INFO: Sebago has Electric Vehicle fire suppression blanket.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 19:55. Next meeting is October 30, 19:00 at BCC. 


